
  Seventh-day Adventist 

Worship Service                                         
March 25, 2017                                                 

To get the most out of worship today we recommend you: 

 ~ Be respectful of others by turning off or silencing your cell phone. 

 ~ Nursing mothers may care for their child in the Cradle Roll or Kindergarten          

rooms.   

 ~ Hearing assistance  is available. Please ask at the sound booth for an amplifier. 

 Auburn 

 We Gather For Worship                                 Praise Team 

 Worship in Giving                                          Susan Excell                   

                                 Conference Advance 

 Worship In Prayer                                       Dave Krussow 

 Scripture Reading                         Micah & Havilah Baga            

Luke 24:13-24 

 Today’s Message                                                   Mel Baga 

                            “The Unrecognized Jesus”    

  Foot Washing 

You are invited to participate or simply observe                                             
Men are invited to go to the Youth Ministries Room                                 

Women to the Primary Room                                                                      
Couples/Families to the Fellowship Hall 

  The Lord’s Supper 

  Response                   Near the Cross                 Hymn 312 

   An offering for the Benevolent Fund will be taken at the door as the congregation exits. 

Financial Report 

2016-17 fiscal year:  

as of  March 18, 2017, week 38 

 

Church Family Budget 

Received:  $149,609.47 

Needed:     $130,076.92 

 

Student Assistance Fund 

 Received:  $16,599.22 

 Needed:      $9,500.00 

 

These figures include online giving for February   

April 1 offering is for Church Family Budget 
 

 
Mel Baga, Pastor                                            (714) 732-0548 
Jim Brewster, Admin Pastor             (530) 887-1655 
Ken Osborn, Lead Elder    (530) 446-5617 
Kathy Brewster, Church Clerk             (530) 887-1655  
Shirley Roberts, Admin Assistant        (530) 885-4232 
Vic Anderson, Principal (PHAA)         (530) 885-9447 
Steve Holm, Community Services      (530) 823-0345 
Rodney Wehtje, Finance Chair             (530) 885-4232               
Jenell Wareham, Treasurer                    (530) 885-4232 
Jason Settlemeier, Audio Visual           (530) 885-4232  
Dave Krussow, Safety Coordinator       (530) 320-6359 

 

Because we believe Jesus is returning, our mission is to attract and 

grow passionate followers of Jesus through worship,  relationships 

and service. 



STUDYING TOGETHER: SABBATH SCHOOL 
Children’s classes begin at 10:00am and meet in the east wing of our  facility, Youth in 

the Youth Ministries Room.  

Cradle roll Birth up to 4 years        Junior/Earliteen  5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grades                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Kindergarten         Age 4 through 1st grade    Youth                    High School and up                                                                          

Primary              2nd through 4th grade                                                                                             

Bible study groups begin at 10:00am and meet in a variety of locations . You’re invited to 

attend any of the groups studying a wide variety of topics.   

 

STUDY GROUP LOCATIONS                                      
A Conversation About the Scriptures - The Life and Teachings of Jesus as revealed in the  Gospels of 

Matthew, Mark, Luke and John.                                                                                                              

Fellowship Hall - rooms 1 & 2 - Team led by  Jim Brewster/Jeff Pierson/Brian Toppel 

Adult Quarterly - The Holy Spirit and Spirituality.  The Holy Spirit is as much a person as the  Father 

and the Son; the Holy Spirit plays more of a behind-the-scenes role. As we study the work of the Holy 

Spirit, we will see how central He is to our Christian experience.                                                         

Front right of Sanctuary - Teacher: Mike Wood 

Just What is a Seventh-day Adventist? You may be curious if you've never heard, or you may be ques-

tioning some of what you have heard or were taught - either way, this class is for you. Come join a lively 

discussion of important issues.                                                                                                                

Front left of Sanctuary - Teacher: Virgil Starr 

An offering is taken dur ing our  study time that suppor ts var ious mission projects and 

study materials for all age groups on Sabbath mornings. 

LOOKING AHEAD 

MONDAY     March  27    9:00am - 12:00pm  Community Services - unsheltered 

TUESDAY   March  28   9:00am - 2:00pm  Auburn Renewal Center                                                       
  9:00am - 1:00pm  Community Services - families 

SABBATH     April 1  10:00am    Sabbath School                                                                  
 11:15am   Steve Allred Speaker        

MONDAY     April 3 9:00am - 12:00pm  Community Services - unsheltered 

TUESDAY     April 4 9:00am - 2:00pm   Auburn Renewal Center                                                                              
 9:00am - 1:00pm   Community  Services - families  

SABBATH     April 8 10:00am Sabbath School                            
  11:15am Dana Rae Detar, Speaker                  
  12:30pm Fellowship Lunch                              

FRIDAY April 14 6:00pm Agape Meal, Youth Ministries Room  

SABBATH April 15 10:00am Sabbath School                                 
  11:15am Mel Baga, Speaker                     
  3:00pm Memorial/Chuck & Lucille Gaede   
  5:00pm Hell and Mr. Fudge film, Sanctuary  

            Sunset Tonight 7:20pm Sunset Next Friday: 7:26pm 

                                                         

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS                                                                                                      - 

Incoming :  Mel, Julie, Havilah and Micah Baga from Fullerton SDA Church - Final    

Outgoing:   Dan and Charla Appel to the Paradise SDA Church - 1st Reading 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH ~  The next Fellowship Lunch will be April 8. 

SERVICIO EN ESPANOL comienza a las 9:30am hasta las 11:00am Escuela Sabatica. Culto 

Divino alas 11:15am hasta las 12:30pm. (meets in the Hispanic Class Room) Para mas infor-

macion.  

WORSHIP SERVICE RECORDINGS are available in the Resource Center following today's 

service. CD's are $4ea. You may also find them online at our church webpage under "media li-

brary" as downloads or streaming. 

LIVE-STREAMING of our worship services can be viewed currently on the church’s Facebook 

page (facebook.com/auburnsdachurch). It’s available live at service time and also as a recording 

for later viewing. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD  EVERY WEEK. 

PHAA SENIOR CLASS MISSION TRIP ~  The Senior  Class will spend their  senior  class 

trip at Camp Waianae on the Island of Oahu renovating the Youth Camp.  If you would like to help 

fund this trip, checks made out to PHAA or cash can be sent to the school and you will be receive 

a donation receipt; or you can place your donation in a tithe envelope and write senior class trip on 

a line by your gift.  Funds are still needed.  They leave May 14.` 

ATTENTION PARENTS  ~ If you would like your  child to read the scr ipture for  a Sabbath 

morning worship service, please contact Pastor Mel at mel.baga@nccsda.com or 714-732-0548.   

AUBURN CHURCH CAMPOUT ~ The dates are September 8, 9, & 10 at Fallen Leaf Lake. 

Sites 175-190 on the north side of the loop are the ones we like. Sites 192, 193, 201-206, 61, 63, 

65, 67 are also close. Reservations are made through recreation.gov and reserveamerica.com.  

DIRECTORY UPDATE ~ We will be pr inting new church dir ector ies next week. Please use 

the Communication Card to provide the Church Office with updated information for your family. 

HELL AND MR FUDGE FILM will be shown here on Apr il 15 at 5pm in the Sanctuary, 

followed by a discussion time with producer, Jim Wood. Based on a true story, the film features an 

eccentric stranger who hires Edward Fudge to investigate hell. Edward Fudge is a small-town Bi-

ble-belt preacher, son of a respected church leader, known for his conservative religious views. 

Edward is confident that whatever the Bible preaches is right. He dedicates a year of his life to a 

systematic study of hell and his life will never be the same. 

CHUCK AND LUCILLE GAEDE MEMORIAL ~  There will be an infor mal Memorial Ser-

vice for the Gaede’s on April 15, 3:00pm - 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall. 

IT’S TIME TO CELEBRATE! Jeff and Heidi Rose will welcome their  new little one in May. 

Ladies, Let’s shower Heidi with love and gifts to prepare for his or her arrival! Join us for a brunch 

on Sunday, April 23, at 10:00am in the Fellowship Hall. 

 
 Adventurers/Pathfinders 

March 25 ~ No meetings for  Adventurers and Pathfinders 

April 1 ~ Pathfinders Honor 

April 8 ~ Adventurers 2:30pm  Cool/Cronan Ranch Bike Ride /Game Night if raining                                             


